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➢ NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: December 6
th

      
 

November 2019 
  

PLEASE NOTE:  

There will be NO meetings at the 
Central Government Center 

the rest of this year. 
Meetings will resume in January 2020. 

 
At our last month’s meeting there were (30) 

Members          (No guests) and No Model A’s driven. 
The 50/50 drawing was won by Emeric Howell, it 
was worth $38.00….. OH YES!  

Our next Coffee Run will be 9:00am on 
December 7th at the Metro Diner at 4901 Outer Loop 
Rd Suite 100 in Louisville. (Emeric & Lesa Howell) 

Check the cover of this newsletter for future 
coffee runs.  

It’s always a better day, when you drive your ”A”! 
  

 

PROGRESSIVE DOOR PRIZE: 
 At the October meeting, Kamos Glover’s 
name was drawn, and he WAS NOT present. The 
Progressive Door Prize was worth $83.75. The next 
drawing will be at the January business meeting.  

 

* * * * *   NOTICE   * * * * * 
ALL DUES ARE DUE BY DECEMBER 31, 2019 

STILL A BARGIN AT 
ONLY $15.00 PER PERSON! 

Make checks payable to: “Falls City Model A Club” 
Pay in person or mail them to: 
               Falls City Model A Club 

c/o Marty Burke  
              8213 Pandorea Road 
               Louisville, KY 40258 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS:  

Our annual Election Banquet will be held 
November 9th at 1:00 pm at The Golden Coral located at 
8013 Preston Hwy in Louisville near the Outer Loop. 
We will be voting on several positions that may possibly 
be open at the banquet. Get involved today! 

 

YOUR NAME BADGE IS YOUR MEAL TICKET!  
The club will ONLY pay for those members 

who wear their name badge. 
 

Contact one of the 
Board of Directors to get 
your name on the slate or 
volunteer at the election 
banquet.  

 We need your help 
keeping our club running 
smoothly, it can be a very 
satisfying experience!  
 

 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY & POTLUCK:  

Our Annual Christmas Potluck Dinner will be 
held 1pm, Saturday December 14th, at the 4th 
Presbyterian Church located at 3016 Preston Hwy. 
The Club will supply the meat and drinks. Everyone 
else needs to bring a covered dish and a gift to 
exchange. Try to limit the gift to a to $10 value.  

4th Presbyterian Church sponsors the White 
gift program that helps the needy at this time of year. 
We can show our appreciation by bringing canned 
goods to help with their program.  
 Make plans to attend. There will be plenty of 
great food and fellowship to go around. See you there!  
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2020 ACTIVITY PLANNING MEETING: 
 November 16th at 2 pm we will meet to plan 
our activities for 2020. Anyone interested helping plan 
an activity for the club is welcome to attend. 

If you have an activity you are willing to plan 
for the club and are not able to attend, please contact 
Emeric Howell with the info you would like to 
submit for consideration. 
 We are meeting at Moise Napier home 
located at 499 Bluegrass way in Mt. Washington, KY  
502-639-0962. 
  
 
WELCOME! 
 James Staples is our newest member. James 
has a very nice 1929 Sport Coupe. Please add him to 
your rosters! 

James Staples 
16611 State route 69 N. 
Fordsville, KY. 42343 
1-270-929-3610 

James standing proudly beside his coupe 
 
 

REPORT ON FALLS CITY REGION 
60th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

On October 26th, we gathered at the 4th 
Presbyterian Church to celebrate the 60th anniversary 
of the Falls City Region. It was a potluck dinner with 
plenty of great fried chicken, delicious food and a cake 
with a picture of Model A’s lined up on tour!  

Two tables were covered with old club photos, 
past newsletters, national meet brochures and 
miscellaneous items that drew a lot of interest.   
 The weather may have kept a few people away 
and no one chose to drive their Model A either! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

60th Anniversary Dinner 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

60th ANNIVERSARY CLUB ITEMS: 
If you would like to order a "60 Year" shirt or 

license plate, please contact Marty. He still has some 
license plates available and for a total of $13.00 he can 
mail them to you. 

To order, contact Marty Burke at 502-592-9454 
 
 

FALLS CITY CLUB SWAP MEET: 
Our swap meet on January 11th, will be our 36th 

Annual Club Swap Meet at Paroquet Springs 
Conference Centre in Shepherdsville, Kentucky. 
If you want a space, please contact Roy as soon as 
possible.  

Roy Armstrong 502-543-4189 

royra@windstream.net 
 
 

SWAP MEET SPONSORS NEEDED: 
If you know anyone or if you are interested in 

being a sponsor in our swap meet program and 
newsletter, please contact Marty Burke ASAP for 
details!           
Call or email 502-592-9454 or mjburkeiii@aol.com 
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OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY:  
A longtime member of our club,  

Martha Lou Carter Van Meter, 86 of 
Eastview, died Thursday, October 24, 2019 
at the University of Louisville Hospital. 
            She was a native of Hartford, 
Kentucky and a member of Walnut Street 
Baptist Church since 1955. She graduated in 
1954 from the University of Kentucky, was a 
member of the Executive Women's 
International and was the former Secretary 
of the Kentucky Draft Horse and Mule 
Association. She retired in 1990 from 
American Commercial Barge Line after 32 
years. 
            She was preceded in death by her 
parents, Walker and Susie Crabb Carter and a 
brother, Fred Carter. She is survived by her 
husband of 62 years, Howard Van Meter; 
one brother, Ellis Ray Carter of Frankfort; a 
sister, Eula Mae Jarrett of Greensboro, NC 
and several nieces and nephews. 
           Please keep her family in your thoughts and 
prayers. 
 

 
 

Martha & Howard in Uno, Kentucky 
 
 

 
 



COFFEE RUN SCHEDULE: 
 

December 7th – Metro Diner on Outer Loop Rd, 
Louisville (Emeric & Lesa Howell) 
 
January 4th - Ponderosa on Preston Hwy, Louisville 
(Charlie & Susan Armstrong) 
 
February 1st - OPEN 

 

 

Falls City Region Model A Ford Club 
7931 Windgate Drive 
Louisville, Kentucky 40291  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Events at “A” Glance 
 

November 9th – Election Banquet at 1pm at the 
Golden Coral on Preston Hwy. (Frank Head) 
 

November 16th - 2020 Activity Planning Meeting 
at 2 pm at Moise Napier’s home. 
 

December 14th - Christmas Potluck Dinner at 1pm 
at the 4th Presbyterian Church on Preston Hwy 
(Nancy & Richard Wright) 
 

January 11th - Club Swap Meet at Paroquet Springs 
in Shepherdsville (Emeric Howell, Roy Armstrong) 
 

 

 
FOR SALE: 
 1931 Tudor sedan - older restoration, painted 
Chicle & Copra Drab, modern style steering box, 
white wall tires, rear mounted spare, 6-volt system 
with alternator and steel trunk. Asking $13,000.00  
Contact Terry Schweinhart at 502-550-2796 or by 
email terry@toolingventures.com  (Shepherdsville, KY) 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emeric Howell in his Model A Fordor 
Picture from 1985 
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